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  Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian,1995 This is one
of the most significant military books of the
twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution
of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of
the Second World War. Published in 1937, the
result of 15 years of careful study since his days
on the German General Staff in the First World
War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how
vital the proper use of tanks and supporting
armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years
later, he proved it, leading his Panzers with
distinction in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age, exactly
as he had forecast. This first English translation
of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege
Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
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services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  Jacky Daydream Jacqueline Wilson,2008-09-04 Lots
of Jacqueline Wilson's characters are well-known
and well-loved by thousands of readers: Hetty
Feather, Ruby and Garnet, Pearl and Jodie, Elsa,
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Lily and, of course, the brilliant Tracy Beaker!
But how much do you know about Jacqueline herself?
Jacqueline takes a look back at her own childhood
and teenage years in this captivating story of
friendships, loneliness, books, family life and
much more. She explores her past with the same
warmth and lightness of touch that make her novels
so special. Best of all, she reveals how she was
always determined to be a writer; from the very
first story she wrote, it was clear that this
little girl had a very vivid imagination! But who
would've guessed that she would grow up to be the
mega-bestselling, award-winning Jacqueline Wilson?
With original photographs and new illustrations by
Nick Sharratt, this book is a delight for all of
Jacky's fans, and a treat for any new readers too.
  101 Life Skills Games for Children Bernie
Badegruber,2011-01-01 How do you teach tolerance,
self-awareness, and responsibility? How can you
help children deal with fear, mistrust, or
aggression? Play a game with them! Games are an
ideal way to help children develop social and
emotional skills; they are exciting, relaxing, and
fun. 101 LIFE SKILLS GAMES FOR CHILDREN: LEARNING,
GROWING, GETTING ALONG (Ages 6-12) is a resource
that can help children understand and deal with
problems that arise in daily interactions with
other children and adults. These games help
children develop social and emotional skills and
enhance self-awareness. The games address the
following issues: dependence, aggression, fear,
resentment, disability, accusations, boasting,
honesty, flexibility, patience, secrets,
conscience, inhibitions, stereotypes, noise,
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lying, performance, closeness, weaknesses, self
confidence, fun, reassurance, love, respect,
integrating a new classmate, group conflict.
Organized in three main chapters: (I-Games, You-
Games and We-Games), the book is well structured
and easily accessible. It specifies an objective
for every game, gives step-by-step instructions,
and offers questions for reflection. It provides
possible variations for each game, examples, tips,
and ideas for role plays. Each game contains
references to appropriate follow-up games and is
illustrated with charming drawings.
  Return from the Dead David Stuart Davies,2004
Beware, the Dead are coming back! This is a unique
and fascinating collection of early mummy stories
that helped to establish the chilling concept of
the Dead returning to life as a potent sub-genre
of horror fiction.The main feature on the mummy
bill, 'The Jewel of the Seven Stars' by Bram
Stoker, is generally regarded as his best work
after Dracula. A weird mixture of adventure, the
supernatural and science fiction is found in Jane
Webb's 'The Mummy', a tale written in 1827 but set
in 2126. 'Some Words with a Mummy' is by the great
horror writer Edgar Allen Poe. Arthur Conan
Doyle's 'The Ring of Thoth' is the classic mummy
tale and was the basis for the 1932 movie 'The
Mummy' starring Boris Karloff and, indeed most
mummy films ever since. 'Lot 249', another Doyle
chiller, completes this collection, which is
guaranteed to entertain and possibly prompt a
nightmare.
  The Common Body Paula Josa-Jones,2017 In this
fascinating book, dancer, choreographer, and
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visual artist Paula Josa-Jones combines her two
greatest passions--movement and horses--in order
to help us develop somatic awareness:
Consciousness of breath, integrated and coherent
motion, and development of movements and touch
into sensitive channels of communication. Through
stories and exercises, Josa-Jones demonstrates how
connecting with the horse can develop this
awareness. The body and mind of the horse and the
human, she writes, are connected at the deepest
levels--anatomically, energetically, psychically,
spiritually, and emotionally. And because horses
are authentic beings--their inside feelings and
intentions match the outside expression and
behavior--our interactions with them can help us
become more aware of our inner emotional landscape
and its relationship to what we are expressing
outwardly. Horses offer us the opportunity to
become more trustworthy and more comfortable in
our own skin.By listening inwardly, feeling the
connections between our mind states and our
expression, we become more attuned to the currents
passing among us, more able to blend, empathize,
and act with balance, sensitivity, and kindness.
  Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie,A. Berrie,J.
M. O. Eze,1987
  Guy Laliberté Ian Halperin,2009 Laliberte means
freedom in French, but Laliberte gives freedom new
meaning. This title takes you inside Laliberte's
world, followed by over-the-top partying by night.
It lets you experience relentless drive of this
visionary, his passion for life, the Cirque, and
women.
  Bank Elaine Chou,2012-08
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  The Dare Harley Laroux,2023-10-31 Jessica Martin
is not a nice girl. As Prom Queen and Captain of
the cheer squad, she'd ruled her school
mercilessly, looking down her nose at everyone she
deemed unworthy. The most unworthy of them all?
The freak, Manson Reed: her favorite victim. But a
lot changes after high school. A freak like him
never should have ended up at the same Halloween
party as her. He never should have been able to
beat her at a game of Drink or Dare. He never
should have been able to humiliate her in front of
everyone. Losing the game means taking the dare: a
dare to serve Manson for the entire night as his
slave. It's a dare that Jessica's pride - and
curiosity - won't allow her to refuse. What ensues
is a dark game of pleasure and pain, fear and
desire. Is it only a game? Only revenge? Only a
dare? Or is it something more? The Dare is an 18+
erotic romance novella and a prequel to the Losers
Duet. Reader discretion is strongly advised. This
book contains graphic sexual scenes, intense
scenes of BDSM, and strong language. A full
content note can be found in the front matter of
the book.
  Tree Shaker Bill Keller,2008 Without deifying
its subject, this biography looks at the life of
Nelson Mandela, placing his awe-inspiring
political accomplishments into historical context
for young readers.
  The Sixth Station Linda Stasi,2013-12-01 Some
say Demiel ben Yusef is the world's most dangerous
terrorist, personally responsible for bombings and
riots that have claimed the lives of thousands.
Others insist he is a man of peace, a miracle
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worker, and possibly even the Son of God. His
trial in New York City for crimes against humanity
attracts scores of protestors, as well as media
and religious leaders from around the world.
Cynical reporter Alessandra Russo heads to the UN
hoping for a piece of the action, but soon becomes
entangled in controversy and suspicion when ben
Yusef singles her out for attention among all
other reporters. As Alessandra begins digging into
ben Yusef's past, she is already in more danger
than she knows—and when she is falsely accused of
murder during her investigation, she is forced to
flee New York. On the run from unknown enemies,
Alessandra finds herself on the trail of a global
conspiracy and a story that could shake the world
to its foundations. Is Demiel ben Yusef the Second
Coming or the Antichrist? The truth may lie in the
secret history of the Holy Family, a group of
Templars who defied the church, and a mysterious
relic stained with the sacred blood of Christ
Himself.
  100 Birds and How They Got Their Names Diana
Wells,2001-10-30 How did cranes come to symbolize
matrimonial happiness? Why were magpies the only
creatures that would not go inside Noah's Ark?
Birds and bird imagery are integral parts of our
language and culture. With her remarkable ability
to dig up curious and captivating facts, Diana
Wells hatches a treat for active birders and
armchair enthusiasts alike. Meet the intrepid
adventurers and naturalists who risked their lives
to describe and name new birds. Learn the mythical
stories of the gods and goddess associated with
bird names. Explore the avian emblems used by our
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greatest writers--from Coleridge's albatross in
The Ancient Mariner to Poe's raven. A sampling of
the bird lore you'll find inside: Benjamin
Franklin didn't want the bald eagle on our
National Seal because of its bad moral character,
(it steals from other birds); he lobbied for the
turkey instead. Chaffinches, whose Latin name
means unmarried, are called bachelor birds because
they congregate in flocks of one gender. Since
mockingbirds mimic speech, some Native American
tribes fed mockingbird hearts to their children,
believing it helped them learn language. A group
of starlings is called a murmuration because they
chatter so when they roost in the thousands.
Organized alphabetically, each of these bird tales
is accompanied by a two-color line drawing. Dip
into 100 Birds and you'll never look at a sparrow,
an ostrich, or a wren in quite the same way.
  Where's the Poo? A Pooptastic Search and Find
Book Hachette Children's Group,2020-06-23 A group
of poos has been flushed away and embarks on an
epic, fun-filled adventure round the world! Search
for six very special poos in every scene. From a
trip to the aquarium and a day at the theme park,
to a rainforest trek and a roller disco, there's
so much to spot and find! Search and find titles
have rocketed in popularity in recent years with
bestselling titles such as Where's the Unicorn?
and Where's the Wookiee? Our titles focus on
popular themes among children with beautiful, full
colour illustrations.
  Telegraph Pa ,
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over the
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emergence and
remained its
best hope as a
central theme
in the field.
I ...
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Amazon.com.
Conceptual
Foundations of
Occupational
Therapy
Practice
Thoroughly
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4th Edition of
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